August 30<sup>th</sup>, 2022

Dear Plainville Families,

Linked are two items of interest.

The first is information about a <u>Covid-19 Vaccine Clinic</u> that our Regional Wellness Director Dot Pearl was able to arrange. The clinic will be held at the King Philip Regional Middle School on Tuesday, September 13th from 3:00-6:30 p.m.

The second is a <u>Family Wellness newsletter</u>, also created by Dot Pearl, which contains many helpful resources, including information about school lunch, evening presentations, mental health resources, digital health resources, and more. I think you will find it to be a valuable source of information.

Truly,

Jennifer Parson